Taylor, Bailey

From: James Dreher <jdreher@landmarkeng-sur.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 9:22 AM

To: Taylor, Bailey

Cc: dustinpayne2014@gmail.com; bridgetmcspadden@centurytel.net; 'Julie Whitmire'
Subject: RE: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Bailey the following are the CAP update/progress report for this quarter:

Rebuilt main lift station on Hwy 9 South
1. New Pumps
2. New rail system
3. New Pipe and check valves
4. New wiring (controls alarm system)

e Bypass man hole for portable pump

e Pricing generator for this lift station

e Repaired troubled sewer line on Utopia Dr.

e Repaired other broken clean outs since last progress report

e Maintenance on generator at Sewer plant for better efficiency

e Inthe process of getting easements to access the sewer pond for clean out

We have also received approval for the closure of the old pond and the City is working on removing the “contaminated”
soils and disposing of it in accordance with stand procedures. We have postponed the smoke testing of the remaining
areas due to the usually wet weather, but expect to have that done in the next 45 days.

We will do a updated system evaluation this next quarter and then compile all the information gathered into a final
report.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thanks

James Dreher

Project Manager

Landmark Engineering & Surveying
13311 Lawson Road, Suite C

Little Rock, Arkansas 72210
Jdreher@landmarkeng-sur.com
0:501-224-1000, Ext 1#

C: 501-515-4560

F: 501-227-7200




